
	

Sligo	Grammar	School	
and	

The	State	Examinations	Commission	
Invite	applications	for	the	position	of		

	

Examiner’s	Attendant	
There	are	4	positions	available.		The	duration	of	each	position	varies	and	is	determined	by	
the	State	Examinations	Commission.	

Interested	 candidates	 will	 have	 a	 proven	 track	 record	 at	 school	 including	 punctuality,	
attendance,	team	skills	and	reliability.	

Applications	 are	welcome	 from	 all	 5th	 Year	 students.	 	 Boarder	 students	 should	 note	 that	
accommodation	will	not	be	available	at	school	during	this	period.	

	

Further	information	available	on	request	from	Mrs	Kilroy.	

	

Completed	application	forms	should	be	returned	to	the	School	Office	by	Wednesday	10th	

May	2017	no	later	than	4pm.	Please	address	the	envelope	to	Mrs	Kilroy.	

	

	 	

	

	


